
 

        
   

 

 

Wien, November 2024 

 

Stiftung Kindertraum says THANK YOU! 
 
 

Dear Dr. Schick,   
 

Thank you very much for your many years of valuable and efficient support! With 
your help, we can fulfil children's dreams – such as the heartfelt wish of Lisa from 

Vienna. You not only give Lisa and her family the feeling that they are not alone, 
but also give a child with a serious illness priceless quality of life. We would like to 
thank you from the bottom of our hearts.  

 
We wish you and your business partners happy holidays and a relaxing end to the 

year!  
 
All the best, 

Diana Gregor-Patera & the team from Stiftung Kindertraum 
 

Fulfilled children's dreams always mean security and warmth ... 

and set developmental milestones in motion. 
 

 
 
Animal-assisted sessions combined with physical 

and emotional closeness to the animals show the 
11-year-old girl new perspectives; farm animals 
such as horses and sheep are specifically used 

for educational purposes. Fears and other 
obstacles in life are also transformed into 

courage and joy through the help of the animals 
– a good basis for improving skills. Lisa can also 
playfully acquire new skills for everyday life.  

  
We received the following lines from Lisa's foster 

parents, which we are very happy to pass on to 
you:  
 

 
„Dear donors: We would like to thank you most sincerely for your generosity! You 

are making it possible to heal the deep emotional wounds of our foster daughter, 
which she unfortunately had to experience at an early age. Lisa has a special 
relationship with animals and, with professional therapeutic support, they can help 

her to process what she has experienced in small steps and thus gain more 
confidence. Thank you very much!“ 
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